

DIRECTORATE OF MEDICINE

DIVISION OF GENERAL MEDICINE UNIT A

Dr E H McLaren, Lead Consultant.

Dr P E McGill

Dr B J Danesh

Dr R Milroy

Dr F G Dunn

Stobhill NHS Trust

Balornock Road, Glasgow G21 3UW Telephone: 0141-201 3000 Direct Line: 0141 201 3309 (Dr McLaren's Secretary)

Fax No 0141 201 3888

EHMcL/EP

Dict: 8.5.96 Typed: 9.5.96

Dr J A H Forrest Consultant Physician Ward 10B Stobhill NHS Trust

Dear John,

EILEEN O'HARA, DOB: 9.10.30 UNIT NO: 93961 66 MENZIES ROAD, GLASGOW, G21 3LY

You may recall that Dr Bong wrote to you in March about whether this patient, who is hepatitis-C positive, required a repeat liver biopsy.

I saw her at my Clinic today, and she said she had not heard anything from you, so I am enclosing her casenotes in case she could have got lost in the system.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

E H McLAREN CONSULTANT PHYSICIAN

Encl.





